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Year 5 - Remote Home Learning Update - 17th April 2020
Dear Year 5 children, parents and carers, 
We hope that you have had a lovely Easter break and are all well.
As from Monday 20th April, we will be using a learning wall from a website called ‘Padlet’ as a way of sharing learning ideas with you. Padlet enables us to put all of your learning in one easily accessible place. On the Year 5 Padlet you will see several ‘blocks’ containing different tasks for areas of learning.  Your Padlet will have explanations, links to work, pictures, audio and video clips and any extra bits of information we think you need to know about.  Please make sure you check the year 5 Padlet learning wall at least once a week, as ideas and resources will be updated and changed on Mondays with a small update on Wednesdays. The link to the year 5 Padlet learning wall is as follows:
https://padlet.com/zaraurry/xsqm25atjxnv
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Suggestions for your home learning.
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Welcome from Mrs.
Binmore

Literacy

Dorit forget to use Spellodrome as much as
possible. Your word lists wil be changed every
Monday.

You should be reading at least 5 times a week.
You have the Oxford Owl website, full of Oxford
Reading Tree eBooks.

Where you can, remember you should be taking
Accelerated Reader quizzes, once you have
finished reading your books.

Attached s a Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar
activity mat for you o have a go at. Donit worry if
you donit have a printer, you could just wite your

answers down on a piece of paper or perhaps a
Google Doc. There will be a new one every
Monday and Wednesday.

=

Maths

This week, we would like you to have a go at
the following lessons:

Power Maths practice book 5B (groups
inside classroom working with Mrs Binmore.
or Miss Urry).

Unit 10 Lesson 4 (practice book pages 116,
117,118)
Unit 10 Lesson 5 (practice book pages 119,
120,121)
Unit 10 Lesson 6 (practice book pages 122,
123,124)

Power Maths practice book 4C (group
working outside classroom with Mrs
Andrews/Mrs Lakin/Mrs Small).

New unit, Unit 10 Decimals (we know you
haventt finished the last unit but would like
you to move on to the next unit). You won't

Computing

Please carry on using Hour of
Code. Remember to email us if
You need to move on to the next
course. We will then give you the
course code that you need.

Dont forget...

Mr Perkins is after some keen
| gardeners, builders or chefs.

Ask someone at home to take a

photo of you doing your

activities and get them to share

the pictures with Mr Perkins. He

will put them on our school

social media.

Look after yourselves...

EHAMH

PE

Join Joe Wicks every
weekday morning from
‘9am on his Youtube
channel

Dornit forget your water
bottles! If you miss the
workout, donit wory, itll
appear on his Youtube
page so that you can
complete it any time!

Topic
We have 2 weeks left of
our Timetraveller topic so
please make sure you

1. Finish your family tree.
Take a photo and send it
toyour teacher via





We are continuing to monitor the Google Classroom, where you may need to look for some of the documents, which we tell you about on the Padlet learning wall. We are also still checking our GMails so please continue to use this to contact us. We’d love to know how you are all doing and what you are up to each day! 
Please make sure you encourage all our class members to look at this, as it is so important that we continue with our learning even though other things in our lives are very different.
Below is a link that all parents are welcome to use to access the SEND/SAFS Padlet page. Here, you will find lots of useful information, activities and links for our SEND children and families.  
https://padlet.com/lianechilds/ewjn9i9gxfpw
As ever, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your continued support, 
Year 5 team. 
